



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


Vos Wrong- Sufficient Signatures Confirmed to Force Recall of Robin 
Vos 

Union Grove, WI - June 10, 2024 - The Racine Recall Committee has 
reviewed the challenges made by Robin Vos to the recall petition 
signatures and has found them to be insufficient. Despite Vos’s efforts, he 
and his team could not reduce the total number of signatures below the 
required 6,850. Instead, they resorted to smear tactics to deny the 
constitutional rights of his constituents.


Our daily signature validation efforts have confirmed that we have well 
more than the required 6,850 valid signatures to trigger a recall election. 
Despite the challenges from Vos’s team, our thorough verification process 
proves we remain above the threshold, ensuring a recall election will be 
held.


In some instances where Vos alleged fraud, it was discovered that a wife 
had signed for her husband, who has Parkinson’s disease. This attempt to 
label law-abiding citizens as fraudulent is a clear strategy to disenfranchise 
the voters of his district.


Furthermore, Vos’s argument that he cannot be recalled from District 63 
due to remapping and changing to a new district in 2025 directly 
contradicts the constitutional rights of his constituents.


Another challenge Vos made was that signatures were collected past the 
deadline (60th day). However, the Wisconsin Elections Commission (WEC) 
has confirmed to the Racine Recall Committee that collecting signatures 
on days 61 and 62 of the recall was permitted.




Our daily count of eligible signatures immediately identified the errors in 
Vos’s challenges, reinforcing our confidence in the validity of our petition. 
With no specific challenges to signatures that would bring the total below 
the threshold, the WEC must verify our petition and proceed to schedule 
the recall election.


The Racine Recall Committee will hold a press conference on the 
afternoon of Tuesday, the 11th. Former Wisconsin Supreme Court Justice 
Michael Gableman will be joined by Racine Recall Committee lawyer Kevin 
Scott to address these developments. Time and location to be 
determined. 


For more information about the upcoming press conference, please 
contact:


	 •	 Phone: 262-427-6070

	 •	 Email: racinerecall@gmail.com


